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    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/05/2005

From:     Paul Filiault

 

Comment:
Copyrights must be allowed to go into the 'public domain' realm when orphaned.  
Please allow this to happen when copyright holders cannot be found by those wishing 
to clear a potentially copyrighted work.  Please allow sensible use when the 
original copyright holders do not maintain an easy method of contact that must be 
updated every few years.
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